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On November 13th 2017, the Vancouver Police Marine Unit recovered a 1976 Habercraft 10 foot aluminum tender 
drifting near the Granville Street Bridge in False Creek. It appears the vessel may have come free from a vessel or 
wharf in the area due to the strong winds. If you can assist in identifying the owner of this vessel, please contact 
Constable Janet Stringer at janet.stringer@vpd.ca  VPD File 2017-234263. 
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